
 
 
24th September 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
The staff and Governors of Woodhouse Academy would like to invite you and 
your child to our open evening on Tuesday 19th October from 6pm for all current 

year 4 and 6 pupils along with their parents/carers. 
 

You will be able to explore the school at your own pace and find out what we can 
provide to give your child the best possible experience of education. During the 
evening, you will meet pupils demonstrating activities in classrooms; see the 

great facilities the school has to offer; meet our team of staff and sample a 
selection of food from our lunchtime menu. I will give a short presentation at 

6.10pm, repeated at 7.00pm so you can plan this in before or part way through 
your visit. 
 

The open evening is a great opportunity to get a taste of the school but we also 
welcome visits during the working day. Please contact the school office to 

arrange this. We are proud that through strong pastoral support and excellent 
teaching and learning, we enable our pupils to achieve their very best.  
 

As a school, we want our parents and prospective students to have the flexibility 
to move around the school at their own pace. However, as an extra precaution, 

we are asking that all adults wear masks whilst on the premises. In addition, the 
car park will not be available for parking on the evening, to ensure the safety of 
pupils, visitors and staff.   

 
 

We are looking forward to meeting you all.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs D Farr 
Principal 


